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Linden Road Bridge open to traffic in Flint Township  
Flint, Michigan. --- 
 

The Genesee County Road Commission has officially re-opened the Linden Road Bridge over the 

W. Branch of the Swartz Creek, between Hill and Bristol Roads, located in Flint Township.  

Throughout the week of December 2nd, there will be intermittent closures to the outside lanes only 

for miscellaneous construction activities in order to finalize the project.  The GCRC is appreciative 

of the patience of the motoring public.  Please proceed with caution in advance of the ongoing 

miscellaneous lane closures. 

 

Please contact Programming & Development Engineer, Alexander Patsy, P.E., at (810) 767-4920 if 

you have questions.   

--- ### --- 
                                                                                                                        

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 


